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Alanis, Sarah

From: Alanis, Sarah
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 9:20 AM
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Rishi Narayan Resignation Letter/Email

 

From: Rishi Narayan <rishi.narayan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 10:44 AM 
To: Christopher Taylor <ctaylor@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Maura Thomson <mthomson@a2dda.org> 
Subject: Re: DDA Board term 
 
Hi Mayor Taylor and Maura, 
 
It's with a heavy heart that I have to inform you both that I must submit my early resignation from the Downtown 
Development Authority Board. 
 
I’ve thoroughly enjoyed working with all the talented staff and board members over the years. It’s been a rewarding and 
challenging experience, and I hope that my contributions have helped to better our downtown. 
 
Unfortunately, between my kids are getting older and continued growing work and personal obligations, I fear that I am 
not able to give the attention and commitment that the position deserves. 
 
I know you will find an amazing community member to take my place, and I look forward to watching the continued 
growth and prosperity of the downtown!  
 
Best, 
 
Rishi  
 
| Underground Printing | Chibor Angels | AFC Ann Arbor | Podcasts United  
 
On Mon, Jan 04, 2021 at 7:50 AM, Maura Thomson <mthomson@a2dda.org> wrote: 

Hi Rishi – Your second four year term on the DDA Board expires on May 31, 2021. If you are interested in 
renewing, you will need to fill out an application on the City’s website, 
https://a2gov.granicus.com/boards/forms/460/apply/2168562?code=cf34020b-00d9-4b3d-a3de-cf86913bd1ca, there 
is a drop-down to select “renewal” for those already serving.  

  

The Mayor’s office will be looking for this information in mid-February so there is no rush. Let me know if you 
would like to discuss. Thank you for your service and for your consideration. Maura 
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Maura K. Thomson 

Communications Manager  

Ann Arbor Downtown Development Authority 

734-747-3072  

mthomson@a2dda.org 

  

Sign up for the DDA Newsletter!! 

 


